
i0-001
COIMMENT

CL-06122

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Michael Tulloch <mjtull@yahoo.com>
Friday, March 5, 2010 10:26 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Forex ratio change

I don’t feel the government should regulate the risk people want to take with there own money. Trades
should be fair and that is the Governments role but not regulation of risk.
Please dont change the risk ratio for Forex trades. Require informed consent but then let the traders
trade.

Michael Tulloch


